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Mr Bart Bartkowiak
Case Manager
The Planning Inspectorate
National Infrastructure Planning
Temple Quay House
2 The Square
Bristol
BS1 6PN
5 July 2022

Dear Mr Bartkowiak

Planning Act 2008 (as amended) — Section 55

Application by National Highways for an Order Granting Development Consent for
the A66 Northern Trans-Pennine Project

Adequacy of consultation request

| write in response to your letter dated 22 June 2021 regarding the above requesting a
response by 6 July 2022.

| can confirm that Durham County Council has no adverse comments to make regarding
the adequacy of consultation and it would appear that the applicant has complied with the
relevant duties.

Yours sincerely

Claire Teasdale
Principal Planning Officer

Regeneration, Economy and Growth
Durham County Council, Planning Development (Strategic), Room 4/123-128, County Hall,
Durham DH1 5UL Main Telephone: 03000 262 830
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